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Information for Parents  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Have a lovely half term. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support, we will see you  
Monday 2nd June. 
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Year 8 Pupils                           
 
 
 
All Parents of Year 8 pupils have been emailed a letter with information and a link to click on to give 
consent or not to the HPV Vaccination. 
 
Even if you do not give consent, please complete the form as this will ensure that the vaccination isn’t 
given, and the Vaccination Team are fully aware of your decision. 
 
Vaccinations will be happening in school on Thursday 19th June 2025. 
 
 
If you have any queries about the vaccination, or difficulties completing the online form, please contact 
Vaccination UK on 01527 390030. 

                                       
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/worcestershire  

 

 
 

                                  
                                  Calendar Dates 

Please find information and times of school  
events on the 

 MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) App. 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Family Support through May Half Term 
 

Donna Lester – Senior Family Support Worker will be available for 
support throughout half term – 

 from Tuesday 27th May– Friday 30th May (excluding Bank Holiday 
Monday). 

 
You can contact Donna between 9am and 3pm. 

 
Please ring the school office and choose option 7 on the phone 

system to be put through.  

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/worcestershire


 

 

Please enjoy articles this week from classes in Post 14 and Post 16 



 



 



  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



    Pathway 3 News 



 



 

 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


